
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Year 11 Information and Careers Evening 
Thursday 15th September 2022 5pm to 6pm 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our forthcoming Year 11 information and Careers 
Evening on Thursday 15th September between 5pm and 6pm. 
 
This information evening is an important event in the Year 11 calendar which will give 
parents and students the opportunity to know our journey for this year and allow for a 
deeper understanding of the year ahead and start the process of thinking about life 
beyond JQA. 
 
We will be providing you with key information including key dates, exam board 
information and revision tools that will allow for students to begin their revision process.   
 
The evening will consist of a presentation that will start at 5pm and a careers event 
afterwards, with the chance to meet different post-16 providers.  Please complete the 
reply slip below to confirm your attendance and return it back to your child’s tutor by 
Tuesday 13th September 2022.  We hope you take this opportunity to further develop and 
enhance the communication with the school to maximise your child’s opportunities here 
at JQA. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the event, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school reception on 0121 729 7220 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
S Ivey 
Head of Year 11 
 
I will/will not be attending the Year 11 information evening on Thursday 15th September 
2022.(*Delete as appropriate) 
 
Student Name: ____________________________________ Form: ____________ 
 
Parent / Carer Email:_________________________________________________ 
 
Parent / Carer Signature: _________________________ Date:    ______________  


